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The teleconference was called to order by President Patrick Forrey and the following 
individuals were in attendance:   
 

Paul Rinaldi, Executive Vice President;  
Ricky Thompson, Alaskan Regional Vice President;  
Howard Blankenship, Central Regional Vice President;  
Phil Barbarello, Eastern Regional Vice President;  
Bryan Zilonis, Great Lakes Regional Vice President;  
Mike Robicheau, New England Regional Vice President;  
Scott Farrow, Northwest Mountain Regional Vice President;  
Mike MacDonald, Region X Regional Vice President;  
Victor Santore, Southern Regional Vice President;  
Darrell Meachum, Southwest Regional Vice President;  
Hamid Ghaffari, Western Pacific Regional Vice President.   

 
Also present was Adell Humphreys.  
 
Transfer from Set-Asides: Mr. Rinaldi explained that it is necessary to transfer monies 
from the NATCA set-aside account to fund the activities of NATCA Local ZME (which 
has been placed into trusteeship due to financial improprieties). 
 
Rinaldi: Motion to transfer $10,000 from the NATCA set-asides account to the new 
NATCA Local ZME bank account 
Santore: Seconded 
Vote: Passed unanimously 
 
New Hire: Mr. Forrey wishes to hire Erin Barry as a Political and Legislative 
Representative. 
 
Rinaldi: Motion to hire Erin Barry 
Barbarello: Seconded 
Vote: Passed unanimously 
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